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Next time you are out on I-25 headed north from Las Cruces, 
please remember that members of Tresco Works are doing 
the work to clean, maintain the facilities, including water and 
sewer, while also keeping the grounds looking good at The 
Rest Areas between Las Cruces and Albuquerque on I25.  
Starting July 1st, Tresco Works has assumed the custodial 
and grounds work at the Bureau of Land Management (BLM) 
sites just off the interstate near Upham and Rincon. These are 
a similar contract to the one already in place with the BLM for 
Aguirre and Dripping Springs sites.  Paul Bason, Pablo Hererra 
and their team are now responsible for the contract.  Grounds 
Maintenance Workers Cheryl Hains and Davi Hasslacher have 
been doing an awesome job.  Members of our team are doing 
great work at high visibility locations in many places, and this 
is the latest example of a contract most of us will drive by 
sometime this year.  If you see our team members, stop, say 
hi and introduce yourself and let them know they are doing a 
great job.

Tresco Works 
Continues 
to Shine!



Tresco Self-Advocates Lydia Hernandez and Shaun 
Adcock were among 50 individuals selected from 
across the nation to attend the annual SourceAmerica 
Grassroots Advocacy Conference in Washington, 
DC, June 13-16, 2022.  Rosemary Juarez, Tresco 
Works Community Integrated Coordinator and Stacie 
Allen, Community Engagement Management were 
also in attendance. During the event the Tresco team 
spent four days sharing their employment stories 
and met with members of Congress to advocate for 
better job opportunities for persons with disabilities.  
There was excitement and passion from all the 
self-advocates in attendance. They were inspiring 
and showcased the importance of employment 
opportunities that exist in the AbilityOne Program.  
In between meetings Lydia, Shaun, Rosemary 
and Stacie enjoyed taking in the beautiful scenery, 
visiting various monuments, making new friends 

and stopping by the White House!

Many thanks to the Tresco Advocacy team for sharing 
the work that we do in New Mexico and helping to 
influence policy change regarding employment 

opportunities for persons with disabilities.

Tresco Goes to 
Washington D.C.



Let’s Talk Tresco podcast spreads the word about our mission, impact 
in lives we serve, and the growth of Tresco. This quarter we hosted  
special guests sharing their journey and why they are part of the 

Tresco Family.

PODCAST

Sylvia Washington and Stacie Allen review a year of  
Let’s Talk Tresco with Ernesto Garcia.

Daniel Soliz, TOTS Speech Language Therapist, shares with Gino 
Aragon the importance of early intervention and how to get involved.

Shaun Adcock shares his journey with Gino Aragon as a person 
with a hearing impairment and how he sees life bigger than himself.

Let’s Talk Tresco goes to Washington D.C.!  Stacie Allen, Lydia 
Hernandez and Shaun Adcock talk with Gino Aragon in front of 
the Washington Monument about their advocacy work with NM 

Delegation at the Source America Grassroots conference.

Tresco is blessed to have a dynamic Financial Services 
team with over 150 years of experience and knowledge in 

financial management.

Luz Figueroa, Phil Gunderman, Megan Wells, Bob Noland, 
Janet Boy and Bill Harty, thank you for all that you do  

for Tresco and its 500+ employees on staff.

Tresco Financial 
Services Team



Community Support 
Services Farewell  

From Las Cruces to Socorro, our team, Community Support Services 
continued  to provide excellent support and services for our clients 
for over 50 years.  Our team of nurses consistently ensured the clients 
were meeting their medical needs.  As we bid farewell to our clients 
and employees, please know that your hard work and dedication 
have not gone unnoticed.  Every day that our clients were employed, 
made it to doctors’ appointments, successfully met a goal, that was 
because of you.  Day after day, you showed up.  You showed up 
because you cared, you showed up because you know how much 
your clients needed you.  Thank you for your care and dedication to 
our clients over the years.  As our clients and employees’ embark on 
a new journey, please know the impact you have had on all of us.  We 
wish you health and success throughout the years. 



Ever wonder who puts on Tresco events?  Plans holiday activities?  Provides opportunities for you to take a moment and have fun?   
It is the Tresco Events Committee!! 

The Tresco Events Committee is comprised of representatives from all Tresco departments.   
They meet monthly to plan, organize, and execute outings and in-office celebrations that add additional fun to our days.   

Collectively this group has been with Tresco for over 70 years!

If you are interested in joining the Events Committee contact Sylivia Washington at swashington@trescoinc.org 

Tresco Events Committee puts  
the FUN in your day!

Top Row Left to Right: Stacie Allen, Maria Facio, Lupe Rios, Sylvia Washington, Karla Phelps, Analisa Martinez, Stacie Valdez, Amy Gartner 
Bottom Row Left to Right: Brittany Cardona, Olga Chavez, Aryana Martinez and Chris Chatterton

Southern  
New Mexico 

Transition Fair
The Tresco Talent Management Team participated in the 
SNM Transition Fair hosted at the Las Cruces Public Schools 
Administration building. They connected with students 
who were about to graduate high school, and their family 
members, to provide information about employment, and 
training opportunities. It was a great day full of community 
partners sharing valuable resources, supports and tips on 
preparing for the next steps.

Hopefully we will see some of these smiling faces join our 
mission at Tresco.



Easter egg fun 2022
An egg-cellent time was had by all egg hunting throughout Tresco!

 Tresco supported and participated in the 14th Annual Lou and 
Mary Henson Community Breakfast benefiting the Boys and Girls 
Club of Las Cruces.  Team members attended the breakfast, met 
club kids and enjoyed the keynote speaker, Trenten Merrill, two-

time Paralympian and American Record Holder in the Long Jump.  
It was an uplifting morning to hear Trenten’s journey from his injury 
to his success today. “I may have lost my legs but I didn’t lose my 

drive or passion; never ever give up!”

We are all in this 
together!  



Tresco was pleased to partner with 
Dona Ana County and New Mexico 
Public Education Department to 
welcome three high school interns 
for the summer. 

We welcomed Jordyn 
Garcia, Kaitlyn Cuevas 
and Nevaeh Appelzoller 
to the Tresco team. 
Over the summer they 
worked with various 
departments to gain real 
work experiences, new 
skills and better their 
knowledge of the non-
profit industry.

Building 
our Future

Connie Irwin 
Home Visitor
Liliana Flores 
Home Visitor 
Lizette Rivera 
Home Visitor
Nancy Barron 
Home Visitor
Amy Gartner 
Home Visitor

Luz Esparza 
Home Visitor
Fatima Flores 
Home Visitor

Beatriz Vargas 
Home Visitor
Velia Estrada 
Home Visitor

Jessica Villalobos 
Home Visitor

Belle Salas 
Billing Coordinator
Brittany Cardona 

Home Visiting 
Supervisor

Brianna Franklin 
Program Manager

Michael Armendariz 
Director

Appreciation Lunch!

DayOne Home Visiting team members received a basket of 
goodies to give thanks for all they do for their clients.

DayOne Home Visiting team 
building lunch.



Tresco managers connect monthly for company updates, trainings 
and discussions on increasing our mission. During the May 
managers meeting, leadership made a delicious breakfast!

Tresco 
managers Meeting

Meet  
our Mission 

Michael Gallegos has been part of the Tresco 
custodial and grounds team at the NM Game and Fish 
Department office in Albuquerque since Tresco took 
over the contract almost two and a half years ago.

He takes immense pride in managing 16 acres of 
beautiful, natural New Mexico scenery in the heart of 

Albuquerque. He shows up with a smile and makes the 
best of everyone’s day. We are truly fortunate to have 

him part of our team.


